From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: permits@freedomhomesinc.com

Subject: 22-25-16-01706-000

Date: Thursday, January 5, 2023 9:57:58 AM
Melissa,

The existing driveway for parcel #22-25-16-01706-000 Thomas Hanna has been inspected and meets
FDOT standards. The Department has no objection/concern with its continued use as is. Good to go!
Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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